Community Council Meeting
Legacy Elementary
October 22,2013

Present at this meeting: Bethany Cathemer, Tami Galbraith, Charlotte Hutchinson, Kim Conant, Gary
Gibb, Zack Starr. Aaron Raymond was absent.

A motion was made to approve the minutes from last meeting. Kim made the motion and Charlotte
seconded.

A motion was made to approve the meeting schedule for this year. Tami motioned and Kim seconded.

The Council discussed the rules and order of procedure and the basic template that was presented at the
State training held 10/15/2013--these rules are a part of the council bylaws in large measure already.

A discussion was held about some of the items presented at the 10/15 State training including RIMS and
data interpretation.

Council members all noted they had viewed the films at schoollandtrust.org.

The Council discussed the vacant parent position on the School Community Council. Krista Wells and
Stacey Dyer both sent applications. Both applications were reviewed and discussed by all members of the
council. Krista Wells was nominated for the position by motion of Zack Starr, Bethany Cathemer
seconded. By rule, only parent members voted. Krista was selected on a 2-1 vote of the parents.

Gary discussed the Stakeholder Report. He will submit to members in the coming weeks for review.
Gary, Tami, and Charlotte reported on their recent Professional Development Day training.

Gary presented the Alpine School District mission, vision, values, and goals pamphlet and how it is
implemented at Legacy.

Gary presented the data review information for booster club. The Council discussed how to ensure children
involved are maximizing attendance and understanding barriers to attendance for the children

involved. Gary suggested he take the ideas to the booster club liaisons and teachers. Kim will write down
some ideas and thoughts about a parent survey in order to obtain feedback.

Gary presented information on the school district collaboration incentive. Kim reported on her experience
last year in participating/observation. The parents discussed a schedule for visiting the collaboration
sessions. Kim will coordinate the scheduling and submit by email. First parent visits will take place on
November 18.

Bethany has volunteered to put together a booth for the Pumpkin Walk to present information on the
School Community Council and School Land Trust program.

The next meeting will be November 19 at 7:00 a.m.



